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William Hodgkinson 

Team Leader, Industry Assessments 

Department of Planning, Industry & 

Environment  

4 Parramatta Square, Parramatta 2124 

 

Emailed: via Planning Portal  
 
 
15 April 2020 

Our ref: DOC20/292804 

Your ref: SSD 10446 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Hodgkinson 

Subject: Luddenham Resource Recovery Facility – SSD 10446 - SEARs 

Thank you for your request for our input into SEARs for the above project. This is a response from 

the NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment – Division of Resources & Geoscience. 

The Division has reviewed the Scoping Report for the project and has no additional requirements 

to the general SEARs issued. 

However, should Biodiversity Offsets be considered, we request that the Geological Survey of 

NSW – Land Use Assessment team be consulted. Consultation should be directed to the GSNSW 

- Land Use team at landuse.minerals@geoscience.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Steven Palmer 

Manager, Land Use Assessment 

Geological Survey of NSW – Mining, Exploration and Geoscience. 
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